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Delegation members meet with Senator Gayle Harrell 

Delegation members meet with Representative Margaret Good 



Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Representative Michael Grieco 

Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Senator Jason W.B. Pizzo 



Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Representative Michael Gottlieb



Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Senator Kevin J. Rader 

Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Senator Janet Cruz 



Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Representative Cary Pigman 

Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Representative Tina S. Polsky 



Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Representative Richard Stark 

Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Senator Lori Berman 



Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Representative Daniel Perez 

Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Representative Dr. James Bush, III 



Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Senator Gary M. Farmer, Jr. 

Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Representative Lawrence McClure 





Members of the FL Chapter Delegation meet with Representative Ralph Massullo, MD 

 Registration Opening Soon  
for the  

2019 Florida Chapter ACP  

Annual Residents & Medical Students Meeting  
March 30, 2019  


